August 19, 2019

A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, IL, was held on Monday, August 19, 2019, in the Village Board Room, followed by a tour of the Village Water Plant and Public Works Facilities. Village President Rod Randall called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Roll call was answered by Trustees Matt Bernius, Mike Hilgenberg, Justin Ray, Christy Miller, and Jenni Marner. Trustee Paul Pearce was absent.

New Business

1. Grant Corum led a tour of the Village's Water Plant and Public Works Facilities. Grant highlighted the Capital Improvement Plan projects that have been completed such as the recent painting of the pipes and tanks. Grant explained the daily monitoring that takes place along with lab work. Grant pointed out the different areas of the facilities and what happens in each area. Grant answered many questions during the tour, and discussion took place on the work that happens in the facilities. Comments were made on the cleanliness and organization of the facilities.

Adjourn

President Randall adjourned the meeting at 6:40pm.

APPROVED Village President

ATTEST Village Clerk

DATE 9-3-19